Planning application 19/P/0704/FUL
Cleeve Parish Council (CPC) met on the 14th May where they discussed this application. 

Cleeve Parish Council support this application for the following reasons:

It will save green belt at Bristol Airport from further low cost car parking.
It will protect the foraging rights of the Greater and Lesser Horseshoe Bat, a protected species under the EU Habitats Regulations.
It will reduce vehicle movements to and from the airport along the A37O through the village of Cleeve.
It will reduce vehicle emissions.

CPC fully supported but only as a park and ride facility with no variation. 

We would like this determined in the same timeframe as the airport planning application.
